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Greetings,   

This email is in regards to the planning of 150 residential units near Big Sky Road in Brampton. I write to 
provide my comments.  

As a resident of Big Sky Road, I write to petition against the proposed development for the following reasons: 

1. Our privacy will be affected. Overshadowing and overlooking is a concern. To this we ask: will the 
patios be able to oversee our backyards? 

2. Perceived loss of property value.  
3. Pollution from the nearby parking lot will affect our air space. We have a pond right behind our house... 

the parking lot will definitely affect the fresh air we most enjoy.  
4. We are striving to maintain a safe neighborhood for our children. The traffic of many more people in the 

neighbourhood is a safety concern. 
5. Our sunlight and visual amenity will be affected.  
6. Noise and disturbance will increase to an increased population. Increase in smells and light pollution as 

well. 
7. The roads here are enough for the population of housing already built. 150 Residential units added 

through the building will have much more population to facilitate in our already tight-knit community. 
8. This design will change the landscape of our neighbour we enjoy. It is not keeping with the scale and 

style of the local area. 

Regards,  

Kenneth  


